P-071-001
Mr. Martin received a response from CRC staff on October 11, 2011.

From: Martin_Thomas [mailto: martt906@hsd.k12.or.us]

Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 2:46 PM

To: Columbia River Crossing

Subject:
P=071-001 Hi, my name is Tommy martin from century high school and I'm doing a research paper on the CRC and
was wondering if the febery,23 draft of the 17w street max line draft was the final draft for the line, and
if not | was wondering if It was possible to get the final copy of the draft for the paper.
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